
December 2023 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Furlough Preparations 

     As we prepared to return to the states for our first furlough, we had much 
work to do.  First in our minds was to continue our normal ministry duties of 
preaching, evangelism, in-home Bible studies, and teaching Bible institute 
classes.  In addition, we needed to get our home ready to be locked up for 
about a year which involved making much-needed repairs to the home.   

     Next on the list was to prepare some of the young men in the Bible institute 
to continue with areas of ministry that had been started.  Bro. Derrick, Bro. Vin, 
and Bro. Brian have been receiving extra training from Missionary Cormier and 
I for the purpose of them taking on extra responsibilities to cover furloughs of 
both our family and the Cormier family as they leave for furlough later next 
year.  Please pray for these young men as they step more into leadership roles 
at Karen Baptist Church.  As the Lord leads and works in hearts, we pray the 
Lord may use these young men to plant churches in other areas. 

     My family and I arrived safely in Oklahoma after a 30+ hour trip from Kenya.  
My goal in arriving in time for the holiday season was to give our family time to 
recover from travels, to get used to being in the states again, and to spend 
some time with family before travels.  Since this is Hudson’s first time in the 
U.S., we also needed to allow time for him to get acclimated to a new 
environment. 

     Before our planned return to Kenya next November, we will take time to 
report back to some of our supporting churches as well as to present the 
ministry the Lord has given us to new churches.  We praise the Lord for the 
faithfulness of our supporting churches.  Through changing economic times 
worldwide, our support never diminished during our first term.  We look 
forward to seeing our supporting church families where we can communicate 
how the Lord has worked in our lives, in the lives of Kenyans, and to express 
our gratitude for your partnership in ministry. 

Prayer Requests 

•   For Bro. Derrick, Bro. Vin, and Bro. Brian as they take on extra 
ministry responsibilities. 
•   For KBC as they continue to evangelize the areas surrounding the 
church…We desire that souls would be saved, finding freedom from 
their works and trusting in the completed work of Christ. 
•   Our family’s health during this flu season. 
•   Our safety as we travel to supporting churches. 
 

 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support! 

Billy, Crystal, and Hudson Coley 

 

Sending Church: 

Skagit Valley Baptist Church 
16946 State Route 536 
Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 
(360) 428-7012 

 
Billy’s Phone: 

U.S.: (405) 441-3552  
Kenya: +254 740 903 196 

Field Address: 

P.O. Box 2911-00502 
Karen, KENYA 

 
E-mail: 

Coleys2Kenya@icloud.com 

Website: 

Coleys4Kenya.com 

Support Address: 

GIBM 
P.O. Box 700 
Sherman, TX 75091 

 

 

 

 

 

Billy, Crystal, and Hudson Coley 

Missionaries in Kenya 


